



June 11, 2024

City Clerk City of Ann Arbor 301 E. Huron St, 2nd Fl. Ann Arbor, MI 48107

RE: Programming Advisory

Dear City Clerk:

As part of our ongoing commitment to keep you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services, we wanted to notify you that the Pac-12 Network is ceasing operations on June 30, 2024. As a result, the Pac-12 Network will no longer be available as part of our lineup.

As a function of this change, we have implemented a channel slate (advising of unavailability) on the channel and activated www.xfinity.com/programmingchanges to help keep our customers informed during this period.

Sincerely,

Eric Woody

m. Woody Manager of External Affairs Comcast, Heartland Region 41112 Concept Drive

Plymouth, MI 48170